
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE August 15, 2023 

FROM: Thad Chambers, Town Administrator 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider awarding a contract for the E Jeter Road and Stonewood 
Boulevard Reconstruction Project 

SUMMARY: 

This contract will be for the following: 

E. Jeter Rd. Phase 1:  Approximately 1700’ LF along E. Jeter Rd beginning at a point 400’+/- west of the 
intersection of E. Jeter Rd. and Porter Rd. and continuing west and north for approximately 1700’. The 
limits of the survey will extend to the apparent right-of-way line on each side of the roadway. 

Stonewood Blvd.:  Approximately 1000’ LF along Stonewood Blvd. beginning at the intersection of 
Stonewood Blvd. and Porter Rd and continuing west approximately 1000’. The limits of the survey will 
extend to the apparent right-of-way line on each side of the roadway. 

This project was delayed due to the change in Town Engineers. 

FISCAL INFORMATION: 

Budgeted:  YES  Amount: Undetermined at this time  GL Account:  170.40.0000 

$550,000 remains in this line item. Revenue from the Street Maintenance Sales Tax has continued to 
accrue in this account. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Bid Advertisement 

 Bid Tabulation (to be presented at meeting) 


